
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  29 March  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 

Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 

• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 

• St Ives and Tehidy Swimming 

• School closes at 2pm for  
Easter 

• FOSUA Cake sale at 2pm 
Tuesday 23 April 

• Back to school for summer term 

• Y6 SATs Information evening 5.30pm 
Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 

• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 29th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Tuesday 30th April 

• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Friday 3rd May 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Monday 6th May 

• Bank Holiday 

• Final payment date for London  
residential 

Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for  
Delaware 

Friday 24th May 

• FOSUA Colour Run and non-uniform 
day 

Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Friday 21st June 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Friday 5th July  

• Summer Fayre 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers performance (2pm 
and 6pm) 

Friday 19th July  

• Year 6 Meal and disco 
Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm for the  
summer 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

Year 1 and Year 2 had a fabulous time at St 
Michael’s Mount this week, creating fantastic  
artwork, building sandcastles and exploring the 
Mount! 
 
 
 

A massive thank you to all the children and families who 
attended the bell dedication service at St Uny Church on 
Sunday. The children did such a wonderful job of  
performing and were a credit to the school. A big thank 
you to Miss Quirk who coordinated the rehearsals for the 
choir and organised the school’s participation in the 
event. It was also fantastic to see so many decorated bells 
hanging all around the church – thank you to everyone 
who decorated a bell for the service.  

 
Congratulations to our victorious cross-
country runners who have been  
selected to  
represent  
Penwith in 
Newquay. We 
are very proud!  
 
 

Ding Dong class also did a fantastic job performing 
at the Minack on Wednesday afternoon – you 
were all amazing! 
September 2019 Class Structure 
A few parents have already asked me about what the class structure in  
September 2019 will look like. We are currently in the process of organising 
the class structure, which year groups will be in which class and also who the 
teachers are going to be in each class. We plan to share this information with 
you soon after the Easter holidays.  
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
Have a lovely weekend,  
Mr Hoskins, Head of School  



Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Carn Brea 

99.2% 

Tehidy 95.6% 

Poldark 97.1% 

Kynance 97.4% 

St Ives 98.8% 

Godrevy 99.3% 

Mousehole 89.6% 

Ding Dong 98.3% 

Wheal Dream 94.1% 

Whole School 96.6% 

Please remember to book lunches online.  You can book for the rest of the academic year if you like!   

CLUBS 
Clubs will be running next week with the exception of the following which 
will NOT be running: 
Y5/6 Football— Monday 
Film Club—Monday 
Contemporary Dance—Tuesday 
Craft Club—Tuesday 
Y1/2 Football—Friday 
A letter will be going out next week with details of new clubs for the  
Summer term. 

ATTENDANCE EMAILS 
We are sending out a weekly attendance report every Friday.  If you are not 
receiving these, please ensure the office has your email address.   Thank you. 

Surf Life Saving National Championships 
Last weekend a number of St Uny children 
represented St Ives and came 3rd overall  in 
the Nipper championships.  All the  
children competed with great team spirit, 
collaboration and perseverance.  A special 
mention must go to the girls in the Year 8 –
10 category for breaking the British  
record in the  50m medley relay by 3  
seconds!  Well done Amelia, Katie and Clea! 

Reminder that school closes at 2pm on Friday 5th April  for the Easter  
Holidays.  There will be no After School Club provision on that day.   

Usborne sponsored Readathon 
We would like to say a massive thank you to 
everyone who collected donations and read 
as part of the sponsored readathon! We can 
now reveal that your donations totaled an 
amazing £429.37. This amount will be matched with a 30% donation 
from Usborne and will be put towards new books for our library. 


